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Date:    April 20, 2016 
Time:  1:30 P. M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 
  Public Information Officer  
  (920)236-5742 

 
Subject:   Oshkosh Police Request Citizens Help in Identifying Battery 

Suspect  
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a substantial battery that occurred at 
the Jockey Club, 24 E. Gruenwald Ave. on Friday, April 8, 2016 at about 9:30 PM that 
began inside the tavern and continued outside.     
 
The suspect substantially battered the victim, a 20 year-old male from Oshkosh.  The 
victim had substantial facial injuries due to the incident and was taken by ambulance to 
a local hospital for his injuries. 
 
The suspect is described as a tall white male wearing a plaid jacket.  He had a partially 
amputated middle finger on his left hand.  The suspect was last seen running toward N. 
Main St. from the tavern after the incident.   
 
Photos of the suspect are included with this media release.   
 
If you can identify this suspect, please contact Detective Dean Artus at (920) 236-5726 
or the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700.   
 
If you have information, but would like to remain anonymous, please contact the 
Winnebago County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 and leave a tip; or text IGOTYA 
and your tip to 274637; or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and leave a tip.   
You may be eligible for a cash reward if your tip leads to an arrest. 
 
If you have questions about the media release, please contact me at (920) 236-5742.  
Thank you.   
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